
HARRISVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL 
14371 Pirate Lane 

Harrisville, NY 13648 
Phone 315-543-2920 
Fax: 315-543-2360 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Board of Education 
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Re:  

We are working on finishing up the 15 week progress report as reports will be going out prior to 
Christmas Break.  This has been tough to get through though with the increased number of 
COVID cases and quarantines.  The staff are working hard though and doing the best they can to 
navigate this situation.  We are also preparing to introduce a new supplemental program called 
Boardworks which is an online platform for assisting teachers and students who may be in a 
virtual environment.  It is designed to provide options for instructional lessons with video, 
explanation, work, etc. which staff can use to provide better instruction for students who are not in 
school.  Teachers can also implement these activities in their day-to-day lessons and/or AIS 
programs.  PD is being offered at our next Faculty Meeting so staff can begin to look at the 
program and work to initiate implementation.  
 

In athletics, basketball season has started and we just had the Boys’ Tip Off Tournament where 
the boys played 2 great games and came away with the championship trophy.  The girls’ 
tournament is this coming weekend and we are hopeful for similar results.  Modified games begin 
next week. 
 
In CSE, things have been pretty quiet.  We have 3 initial evaluations that we are working on and I 
had an IST meeting on another student this week.  We will be trying different strategies to help 
them out for the next month or so in order to exhaust all options prior to another CSE evaluation 
referral.  We are also starting the process of looking at our annual reviews for the 21-22 school 
year and I will be working with the staff to get those assigned and invitations out starting in 
February. 
 
 


